
   

  
 

 
2nd June, 2022 
 
Mr, Thomas Gould TD. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2 
 
PQ ref 25602/22 
“To ask the Minister for Health the amount allocated to COPE in counties Cork and 
Kerry in 2021; the amount drawn-down; and the amount spent.” 
 

Dear Deputy Gould, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 
The amount allocated to COPE in Cork Kerry Community Healthcare (Counties Cork and 
Kerry) in 2021 was €71,000,544.  The amount paid/drawn down was 65,506,990. The 
difference relates to unpaid invoices which are still being processed. The amount spent will 
be available when we receive their Annual Financial Statement(AFS) 2021. 
 
The figures reported here will vary from the HSE Service Provider Governance (SPG) 
Online System due to on- going processing and updating of information on that system. 
 
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact my office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms. Majella Daly, 
Head of Disability Services,  
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 
 

  
                                                                                                
 

Head of Disability Services 
  Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 

Health Service Executive,  
Rathass, Tralee, Co Kerry 

Eircode: V92 YA25 
066-7195633 

 
 

  


